BUDGET HEARING

Tuesday, October 15, 2019
A Public Hearing on the 2020 Proposed Budget was held on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Vice Chairman Thomas Brown, Commissioners Thomas Collins, Michael F. Plant and Edmund M. Erickson.  Chairman Andre Sorrentino was in transit to the meeting.  Also present were District Treasurer, Fred J. Buckholtz, Jr., District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer, Karla E. Wright and District Manager, Bruce Smith.  
The Budget Hearing was called to order at 7 pm with a Salute to the Flag.
· Vice Chairman Thomas Brown read the opening statement.

· District Treasurer, Fred J. Buckholtz, Jr. spoke on the budget process and opened the floor to the public to present their comments on the 2020 Proposed Budget.  There were no members of the public in attendance at the Budget Hearing meeting.

The Budget Hearing was closed by a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm.  
Erickson at 7:15 pm.








Respectfully submitted,








Karla E. Wright







Fire District Secretary
cc:  J. Frank, Attorney
